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2024, PR activities 2024.Jun
have started!

This year, we, the PR Committee, will have a total of 15 members. We have received comments from

the Chair, Vice chair and Chief editor of the committee.

Chair We are working hard to make this year's PR magazine an enjoyable read for everyone where all
committee members are working together to come up with ideas and plans. Please look forward to
the publication at the end of the school year!

Vice-chair The high school life of YIS students is very unique, but opportunities to learn about it are hard to
come by. Our magazine, "YIS EYE", is a photo-filled publication that provides you with a lot of
information about the daily life at YIS!

Chief editor We will bring out the charms of YIS that are not yet well known and create a magazine that will be
beneficial to current students, parents, and future YIS students, so please look forward to it!

Coverage of the 1st May
welcome party for new
students

The students formed vertically divided groups of about 3 students from each grade, and while going around the classrooms
and gym, they cooperatively played games such as word games, quizzes, and rock-paper-scissors. International students
from France and New Zealand also joined the group, and the first-year students were supported by second and third year
students, who looked nervous but happy to be working on the project. From planning to management on the day of the
event, the teachers in charge and the students selected from each CR, carried out the event. First-year students were also a
part of the executive committee and able to get to know their seniors better from the preliminary meeting, making it an
enjoyable party. We hope that all students will continue to have a wonderful school life.

Our May activities

In preparation for the publication of our magazine, "YIS EYE Vol. 29", content was selected, and the responsibilities of
individual members were divided. We have a feeling that this year’s PR magazine also will be one packed with ideas and
things that parents would like to know from their perspective. We plan to conduct coverage and questionnaires for each
project, and to create the pages accordingly. We must submit an application form to the school before each coverage and
wear a PR armband and also a name tag.

Dear students, teachers and parents, ‘

We understand that we may be interrupting your busy schedules. However, we would be grateful for your underﬁtanding
and cooperation. We look forward to working with you over the year. :

*The content of the Japanese and English versions is the same.



